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Neighborhood Block Watch Report 
 

 

The Neighborhood Block Watch consists of two Co-managers and 11 captains.  Most have 

access to our “private” FB page where we retain records of photos, recordings, and incident 

reporting. We believe those records may be helpful to the Sheriff’s department in the future. 

 

Reports of incidences were rather low these past few months in Paradise Estates. I will be 

sending a report to the Mason County Sheriff's Office at the end of this month.  The report will 

cover the prior three months.  Included in the report will be issues regarding gasoline theft from 

vehicles in our community, theft of a jet-ski and some firewood, and an incident when a 

homeowner found a recording of a stranger at their door late at night.   

 

While we are keeping track of incidents such as the above and we appreciate you letting us know 

of the events, I encourage you to also call the Sheriff’s non-emergency number 360.426.4441 
and report to them, as well. Our Neighborhood Block Watch reports and your reports to the 

Sheriff helps keep our community at the top of their mind which may increase their presence in 

our community. 

 

I ask all members of our community to report incidents to me, Co-manager Theresa Ancich, or 

your neighborhood Captain.  The Co-Managers and Captains are listed with their contact 

information on Paradise Estate’s website at: http://paradise-service-associates.org. 

 

Please let me know if you require further information. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Susan M. Lord 

Co-Manager for Neighborhood Block Watch at Paradise Estates 


